
Elementary Redistricting Public Hearing Rescheduled  

Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) announces the Elementary Redistricting Public Hearing previously 
scheduled for tonight, January 12, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. at Aberdeen High School has been rescheduled for 
Monday, January 31, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium of Havre de Grace High School.  Doors will open at 
6:15 p.m.  Comment cards will be available at the door and must be filled out prior to the start of the meeting 
in order to speak.  

Visit the elementary redistricting page of the HCPS website (http://www.hcps.org/BOE/redistricting.aspx)   
to subscribe to an RSS Feed for real-time alerts when webpage content is revised or updated, or to sign up for 
email updates.

WHEN:		  Monday, January 31, 2011
		  7:00 - 9:00 p.m. (doors open at 6:15 p.m.)

WHERE:		 Havre de Grace High School Auditorium
		  700 Congress Avenue
		  Havre de Grace, MD  21078

WHAT:		  Rescheduled Elementary Redistricting Public Hearing
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